
PORT MACQUARIE CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 
 

DATE   1st October 2014 
 
  
It was a lovely day for bowls on Tuesday and we had 32 social bowlers and also 16 
playing the first round of the Minor Singles. Results of the Championship games: - 
Mary Bennett def June Edward – Denise Franklin def Ros Stone – Wendy Kennedy 
def Jenny Devitt – Barbara Owens def Jan Opitz – Lorraine Cannon def Jo Jenkins – 
Wendy Elliott def Beth Hicks – Barbara Standen def Margaret Edwards – Lynne 
Robertson def Brenda Burge. There were some very close games. Thank you to Fay 
Martin for umpiring. There won’t be any matches set down for this Saturday because 
of the long week-end. Please check the board to see when you are playing your next 
round. 
 
We welcomed back to bowls Maureen Orsulich and Ingrid Code who have been 
absent for some time, nice to see you back on the greens Maureen and Ingrid. 
 
The lucky rink winners all went to the singles games: -1st Lorraine Cannon and 
marker Betty Hodgson – 2nd Mary Bennett and marker Rhonda Evans – consolation 
June Edward. 
 
Raffles: - 1st Zelle Cook 2nd Margaret Walsh, and 3rd Denise Franklin 
 
60 Club: - Jill Fuller, Wendy Kennedy and June Harris 
 
Consistency Singles start next Tuesday 7th – check the board to see when you are 
playing your first game. Don’t forget it is a 9.00am start. 
 
Shirley and Margaret are continuing with the circuit training every Friday morning at 
10.00 am weather permitted. 
 
 
Encouragement Day is on 25th November and there is a sheet on the board showing 
who is eligible to play. 
 
The Pennant list is on the board and will come down on the 21st October, please 
enter your name if you wish to be considered for pennants next year. 

 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a 
speedy recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only 
please ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  

 
 
 
 



 
 


